
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 24.11.2023 

 

Children in Need 

It was lovely to see the children looking spotty last week and wearing their Pudsey ears! Thank you for your 
generous contributions to this worthy cause.             

                     

 

Wellbeing Ambassadors 

Thank you to all the children who applied for the role of Wellbeing Ambassadors. We were overwhelmed by the 

number of applications and creative ways the children shared their skills and suitability for the role. Thank you also 

to the families that supported their child with their applications. Sadly, we will not be able to appoint all the 

children, but we look forward to announcing those that have been successful in assembly next week.  

 

Christmas 

Parents of Reception children are invited to a Christmas Crafts morning on Wednesday 6th December, 8.50 - 11.00am 
in the Hedgehogs and Squirrels classrooms. If you haven’t already done so, please click the link below to say if you 
will or will not be attending and make your contribution via WisePay. https://forms.office.com/e/LcWtC2AtwB 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/LcWtC2AtwB


Please look out for communications being sent out this week for the Year 1 and 2 Christmas performances, Year 6 
carol singing at Mulbarton Church and Christmas Crafts and Sing Song for Years 3, 4 and 5.  
 
We will be enjoying our school Christmas lunch on Wednesday 13th December. If you would like your child to 
have a lunch on this day, please order on WisePay as soon as possible, to help planning. Please note, there 
will not be any other lunches available on that day.  

 

 

 
 



PTA Christmas Raffle  

The PTA are very pleased to announce that thanks to Alan Boswell Group, a signed Norwich City Canaries Official 

Signature Football has been added to the list of raffles prizes! So, if you have any NCFC fans in the family, buy some 

raffle tickets now and you may have the perfect gift for them this Christmas! Full details are below or visit Raffle - 

Mulbarton Primary School PTA Christmas Raffle (peoplesfundraising.com) 

 

 

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/mulbarton-primary-school-pta-christmas-raffle
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/mulbarton-primary-school-pta-christmas-raffle


Polite reminder 

To ensure the safety of children entering and leaving school, please do not drive through the school gates 
into the staff car park at pick up or drop off times or when you are collecting from an after-school activity. 
However, if you are collecting from our extended schools’ provision, you may use the car park after 4.30pm. 
Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Preloved uniform 

We are looking forward to providing details of when our Pre-loved uniform shop will be open to everybody.  
In the meantime, we are looking for hangers similar to the one pictured below. If you do have any spare ones, 
please could you send them to the school office. 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 

 

 

December - 2023 

Monday 4th Reception Open Morning (10.00am - 11.00am) 

Wednesday 6th  Reception Christmas Craft Morning (9.00am - 11.30am) 

Monday 11th Year 3 Christmas Crafts and Sing Song (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Monday 11th  Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Performance (dress rehearsal only) 

Tuesday 12th Year 4 Christmas Crafts and Sing Song (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Tuesday 12th Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Performance (2.00pm – 3.00pm) 

Wednesday 13th  Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Performance (5.00pm – 6.00pm) 

Thursday 14th  Year 5 Christmas Crafts and Sing Song (9.00am – 10.00am) 

Thursday 14th Rock Steady Concert (2.30pm – 3.00pm) 

Wednesday 20th  Year 6 Carol Singing at church with parents (9.30am  – 11.00am) 

Wednesday 20th Last day of school 

January - 2024 

Thursday 4th Back to school 



 

 

 



 

 

 

                   



The Music for Youth Festival 2024  

A collection of regional festivals, the UK’s largest festival for young musicians. As we kick-off our highly anticipated 

annual season, this year’s festival will be held throughout March 2024, in over 30 locations across the UK, as well as a 

UK-wide online festival, titled Mentor Connects. Everyone’s invited to take part! 

 

WHO CAN TAKE PART? 

Anyone can sign up to perform, or you can submit a recording of your performance for ‘Mentor Connects’. It's free to 

take part, and we welcome any type of group, musical genre, or standard to sign up. The only requirement is that you 

are a group of two or more musicians aged 21 or younger. 

The Music for Youth Festival is a unique and fantastic opportunity for young musicians to perform live and share their 

music, listen to performances from other groups, meet other musicians and gain invaluable advice and guidance from 

professional musicians and music educators: our Music Mentors. 

If you attend a Music for Youth Festival or submit a recording to our Online Mentor Connects platform, you will be 

invited to attend the 2024 National Festival in Birmingham in July. 

We are delighted to be holding two sets of audition in the area in 2024 and hope that you will consider joining us at 

either:                                                                                       

Kings Lynn Festival, Peter Hopkins Hall, Springwood High School, King’s Lynn. PE30 4AW, Sunday 3rd March 

or 

Norfolk and Suffolk Festival, The Cut, New Cut, Halesworth, Suffolk IP19 8BY, Friday 8th March 

Deadline for applications:  Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

You can apply here: Festival Registration Form 2024 | Music for Youth (mfy.org.uk) 

 

 

https://www.mfy.org.uk/get-involved/music-for-youth-festival-2024/festival-registration-form-2024/

